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2024-2025 New & Transfer student registration 
 

Dear Parents: 
 

The following is the new school year new & transfer student registration information.  
Transfer Student Assessment Test 

Date：05/11/2024 
Time：9:15AM 
Place：MS 74Q 

61-15 Oceania Street 
Oakland Gardens, NY 11364 

New Student Registration 
Date：05/18/2024 
Time：8:30AM 
Place：MS 74Q 

61-15 Oceania Street 
Oakland Gardens, NY 11364 

 

1. The transfer student admission assessment date is (5/11/2024). Transfer students must be born before 2019/01/01 and 
have a foundation of learning Chinese. All transfer students must come to the school in person to take the assessment test. 
Due to limited availability, no registration will be given on the day. Where there are seats available, students with the best 
test results will be considered to enroll. You will be notified by phone within three days. Only those notified by phone can 
return to the school on 05/18/2024 to register. 
 

2. The number of transfer students is limited. Please see the following classes with vacancies. We only accept test takers 
at school between 9:15 and 10:15. The test scope includes listening, speaking, reading and writing tests. 
The following are the available places for transfer students in each class: 

Zhu-yin classes Pin-yin classes 

Grade K : 2 Grade K : 3 

Grade 1 ：0 Grade 1 ：2 

Grade 2 ：1 Grade 2 ：7 

Grade 3 ：0 Grade 3 ：7 

Grade 4： 0 Grade 4 ：1 

Grade 5： 3 Grade 5： 0 

Grade 6： 3 Grade 6： 0 

Grade 7 and up：0 Grade 7 and up：0 
 

3. The registration date for new students is (5/18/2024). New students must have a date of birth between 2019/01/01-
2020/09/07 and have never studied Chinese before. If the child’s birth date is outside this range, you will not meet this 
year's admission standards (even if it is one day off). Please don't try! 
 

The number of new students is limited, and registration is on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Ticket numbers will be distributed starting at 7:30AM until available spaces last. Those who have received the 
ticket numbers will start registration at 8:30AM. 
Each parent (or representative) can only receive one number ticket. 
Number of seats available to new students: [All new students can only be admitted to Pre-K class] 
Zhu-yin class - 9 people [suitable for families from Taiwan - family members must help with homework] 
Pin-yin class - 19 people [suitable for families from other areas] 
Reminders when registering for new students: 
a) The student’s birth certificate or passport must be presented when registering. Students do not need to be present. 
(registration will not be possible without presenting the birth certificate!) 
b) Registration is on a first-come, first-served basis. Recruitment will stop once the quota is full. (We do not accept mail, 
fax, email, or online registration) 
c) The registration form will be available here for download on 05/15/2024. 
 


